





Newsletter signup

Diary Dates

Monday, 13th July Fun Palace meeting @6.30 in the Lido Cafe. Contributors, volunteers, ALL welcome, to discuss this year's event

16th July: Film: Luna Cinema – Jaws. Doors open 7:45pm Film 9:15pm. SOLD OUT

Sunday 19th July The Lido Cafe will close after breakfast to prepare for a wedding

23rd July: Film: Luna Cinema – Crocodile Dundee. Doors open 7:30pm Film 9pm General Admission tickets still avl

27th July 7pm: Author Caitlin Davies reads from her new book '<u>Down Stream</u>', a history and celebration of Swimming in the River Thames. The Lido Café. 7-8pm Free entry, whoever turns up first will get in!

Saturday 1st August The Lido Cafe will close after breakfast to prepare for a wedding

6th August: SUNSET SWIM Sun sets at 8.41. Pool will remain open until 9pm, last entry at 8.30

11th August: SUNRISE SWIM 5.30-6.15am Members do not have to pay admission

20th August Film: Luna Cinema – The Truman Show. Doors open 6:45pm Film 8:15pm General Admission tickets still avl

17th September Film: Luna Cinema – Jaws. Doors open 6pm Film 7:30pm SOLD OUT

4th October: Brockwell Lido Fun Palace

Luna Cinema Tickets

The Lido Cafe will be serving food and drink during the films.

OTHER NEWS

Unless the weather is unfavourable, the whole pool will be open all day during July and August. Hip Hip... Every Sunday, lane-hating swimmers can cavort to their heart's content between 9.30 and 10.30am when all thelane ropes are removed.

An LCD pool temperature screen will be installed poolside this month.

Sun lovers are enjoying the gorgeous new decking. The rest of the decking will be replaced in the autumn, when that area is not in demand.

Look out for a new, substantially revised breakfast menu next week from the Lido Cafe with a focus on a wider choice of healthy, fresh options. They will be followed by refreshed lunch and dinner menus at thebeginning of August, all driven by their new head chef.







Thanks to Lois Barnby for the egg and spoon pic and Tom O'Neil for the others. Great stuff and look at that sky!

A splashing time was had by all at Streamline's annual swim races with Lido Mike at the helm. It was the perfect summer evening to take part in everything from egg and spoon to 1mile races. A whopping great £326.25 for two charities was raised from swimmers donations and the BBQ, Thanks to all volunteers!

The summer solstice evening swim on Sunday 21St June – when the pool stayed open until 9pm – was enjoyed by many happy swimmers.

Windrush held another successful Aquathon on 28th June.

An enjoyable water polo evening was held on 7th July. Thanks to Fusion for providing the pool and Jim and Chris for showing everyone what to do. And the good news is they're doing it all over again on 21st July@8pm. Everyone welcome.

DRIVERS-BEWARNED

If you park outside designated parking bays, in a disabled bay without a Blue Badge, or in the emergency access area, you will get a massive fine. Please think of others, park where you are allowed, and remember there is free parking in and around Herne Hill before 12 and after 2, after 5.30 directly outside the Lido midweek and ALL WEEKEND.

And, while we're on the subject, being kind and respectful towards your fellow Lido users, whether in the gym or in the pool, makes everyone happier. Swim in the direction the boards show, they're there for a reason. Be aware that not everyone is in training or cares about how fast they swim. The pool is for everyone. Gym users, if you're on your phone, be aware that not everyone wants to hear your conversation.

MONTHLY MEETINGS WITH LIDO MANAGERS

BLU reps meet with Lido managers every month. Please let us know if there is anything you would like us to discuss. Compliments, complaints, suggestions all welcome. If you don't tell us about a problem, we can't fix it! If you have ideas, let us know. We're still keen to find a use for the old lifeguard's chair, so if you have any suggestions Contact us via the website. Alternatively, we've launched a #TellBLU on our Twitter & Facebook sites where you can tell us what you think - good, not so good or indifferent. ALL views are important, as we have monthly meetings with Lido Management where we raise user concerns.

Have a superb summer!



Thanks to Adam Marshall for the pic!

For detailed info on this and more go to our NEW WEBSITE

Copyright © 2015 Brockwell Lido Users Group, All rights reserved.

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

